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	Pilgrim Primary Academy	
	Headteacher: Mrs L Meek (BA Hons, PGCE)	
Oxford Street, Plymouth, PL1 5BQ
Tel: 01752 225319   
E-mail:  contactus@ppsonline.org

                                                                                                      

21st March 2019

Dear Parents/carers,

To enhance our Art curriculum, I am pleased to inform you that KARST and The Box would like to offer us a number of workshops, alongside their exhibiting artists. ‘The Box’ is the new museum and Art gallery on North Hill, opening in Plymouth next year. The workshops will be during the school day and will not affect any lunch arrangements. 

KARST and The Box may wish to take photos for their website so please can we ask that you sign and return the attached consent form, if you are happy for your child to be included in these photos.

Thank you for your continued support in providing these exciting experiences for your children.

Yours faithfully
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Mr Locke and Miss Johnson 
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